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Math  
We   finished   our   unit   on   measurement   last   week   and   we   will   be   preparing   for   the   test   on  
Wednesday.    Students   have   made   a   study   sheet   in   class   that   they   can   use   during   the   test.    A  
good   way   to   study   at   home   is   by   reviewing   and   practicing   problems   on   the   Practice   Test   and   by  
reviewing   the   Math   Sprial.  
 
Language   Arts  
This   week   we   will   focus   on   two   informative   writing   passages.    For   each   one   we   will   read   a   piece  
and   then   respond   to   it.   
 
Social   Studies  
Missions    -   Students   should   now   be   done   answering   the   questions   on   the   blue   sheets   in   their  
packets   and   should   be   on   to   writing   the   report.    We   have   talked   about   setting   up   Google   Docs  
for   each   part   of   the   report   and   what   each   part   should   look   like.   
* We   will   have   some   time   in   class   this   week   and   next   to   write,   but   students   will   likely   need   to  
work   on   these   at   home   as   well.   You   can   help   by   proofreading   and   editing   for   your   child.   
*Look   at   the   scoresheet   for   parts   I   will   be   looking   for   in   the   report.  
*Reports   can   be   printed   at   home   or   at   school.  
* Reports   are   due   on   March   6 .  
 

Science  
This   week   we   will   start   a   new   Mystery   Science   unit   called   Waves   of   Sound.     “This   unit   helps  
students   develop   the   idea   that   sound   is   an   actual   thing,   a   wave   of   vibrations  
traveling   through   the   air.   Equipped   with   this   understanding,   students   can   begin   to  
make   sense   of   how   sound   and   music   work.”  
 
Other   Stuff  
*Thursday,   Awards   Assembyl   @   2pm  
*Mission   Reports   are   due   March   6.  
*Upcoming   Field   Trips:  

*March   4,   Fire   Safety   Day   in   Ventura,   8:30-11:30am    (Note   Date   Change)  
*March   26,   Lake   Casitas   Floating   Lab,   8:30-1:30pm  
**Thank   you   to   all   of   the   parents   and   grandparents   who   have   chaperoned   our   field    trips!  

 

 
 

Contact   us:  
Email   -    tia.marshall@venturausd.org 649-6600   ext.2209  
Classroom   website   -    http://tiamarshall.weebly.com/  
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